
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Eureka City Council will hold a Public Hearing on 

Monday, January 8, 2018 at 6:45 p.m.   

 

The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comment concerning a request by Robert 

and Megan Richardson to purchase an alley that runs between two pieces of their 

property on Leadville Row, just West of their residence at 61 North Jobe Street, Eureka, 

Utah. (Between Lot 74 and 75, Block 4, Plat “B”, Eureka City Survey) Map is attached. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this request and are unable to attend the 

public hearing, you may submit your questions in writing to the Eureka City Office, P. O. 

Box 156, Eureka, Utah 84628 or hand deliver to 15 North Church Street, Eureka, Utah 

84628, prior to January 8th during regular office hours. 

 

Those needing assistance to attend this public hearing may contact the City Office at 435-

433-6915. 

 
 


